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There have been a variety of updates keeping me busy throughout the year.  This has included new 
information as well as updates and reformatting of older content. Please let me know if you notice 
anything that needs fixing. 
 
Our plan with Freepacking for our @stats.org.nz email addresses was renewed for 2 years.  
 

Thank you to the people that sent through updates and suggestions over the last year. 
 
Heather Jenkins 
24 November 2023 
 


